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June 28th, 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are now giving notice regarding the next two days of NEU strike action, to enable you to make 
any plans necessary.  

• The school will be fully open on Wednesday, July 5th. 

• The school will be partially closed on Friday, July 7th. 
 
The following classes will be closed on Friday, July 7th only 

• Year 2 (Elm) 

• Year 4 (Lime) 

• Year 5 (Larch & Rowan) 
 

All other classes are open, and children in those other classes should attend school as normal 
(usual attendance procedures apply). 
 
Vulnerable children 
A small number of families with children designated as vulnerable (and in the classes closed on 
the relevant days) will directly receive a link to a form which they can use to tell us whether they 
wish to take up a childcare place in school on either or both of those days – this will be sent out 
within 30 minutes). 
 
Critical Workers 
If you think you qualify as a critical worker, have a child/children in any of the closed classes, and 
need childcare in school on July 7th, please complete the form at the link below (by 7pm on 
Friday) to enable us to assess your application for a place. We will inform you of the outcome on 
Saturday. The form should be completed even if you have completed one previously. 
 
Critical worker form link: https://forms.gle/NrHUNpLQCD6NkJg99 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Rose 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.gle/NrHUNpLQCD6NkJg99

